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Good morning,

Attached is Policy 3020 with the changes discussed during the June Committee of the Whole meeting. I 
did verify that the Emergency Connectivity Fund equipment will be able to be renewed up to three 
times. I did investigate what data we had regarding specific patron usage of our WiFi hotspots, but, as I 
suspected, our library automation system does not collect that data for privacy reasons. However, I am 
working with the Circulation Team to make sure we can justify changing the circulation periods for our 
non-ECF hotspots. I will have additional information and context to provide next Tuesday evening.

Thanks,
Ryan

Ryan Livergood
Executive Director
Warren-Newport Public Library District
224 N. O’Plaine Road
Gurnee, IL 60031
847-244-5150 ext. 3101
rlivergood@wnpl.info
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